
 
 

State Honor Choir Program 

American Choral Directors Association of Minnesota (ACDA-MN) 

13288 Downey Trail  

Apple Valley, Minnesota  55124 

 

 

Dear Student: 

 

Thank you for participating in the 2018-19 American Choral Directors 

Association (ACDA-MN) State Honor Choir auditions.  The competition from 

over 2,000 students all across the state was significant again this year and, 

regretfully, our team of judges was not able to include you in the final 

selection. 

 

Students were scored and ultimately selected on the following musical 

elements of intonation, pitch accuracy, tone quality, attention to diction, 

and musical expression.   

 

On behalf of the ACDA-MN State Board of Directors and our Honor Choir 

staff, we sincerely thank you for taking the time and giving the energy to 

audition for this selective choral singing experience.  The efforts of both 

you and your music teacher are very much appreciated.  We hope that you 

have been able to learn more about yourself as you prepared this singing 

audition.  We encourage you to continue your singing and gaining further 

musical and performance skills. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bruce W. Becker, Executive Director 

ACDA of Minnesota 

 

 
 


